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	ARBY’S ROBBERY

	


The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating an armed robbery that occurred on October 16th, 2010 at approximately 9:25 P.M.  The robbery took place at Arby’s restaurant located at 1720 East Sunrise Boulevard.
Detectives have learned that two masked gunman entered the business and jumped the counter.  The gunman made demands to the employees to hand over money.  One suspect pointed their gun at the cashier and demanded money from the register.  The second suspect pointed their gun at the manager and demanded money from the safe.  The manager was unable to open the safe because she did not know the combination.  The suspects were able to take all of the money from the cash registers.  The suspects fled in an unknown direction with an undisclosed amount of cash.  The suspects were seen leaving in a red four door vehicle.
The first suspect has been described as a black male, who was last seen wearing a blue hooded sweat shirt and gloves.  He was armed with a semiautomatic handgun.  The second suspect has been described as a black male, who was last seen wearing a red hooded sweat shirt and gloves.  He was armed with a revolver.

Anyone with information regarding this armed robbery is encouraged to contact Detective Jason Wood at 954-828-5344 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.
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